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THE VICE PRESIDENT

0 *B.,4 4> WASHINGTON 20510

July 31, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Just a note to confirm that I will be pleased to
addres s the 20th National Convention of the American
GI Forum of the United States on the evening of Friday,
August 9, in Corpus Christi.

Additional details on my visit may be arranged
with Martin McNamara of our staff.

Looking forward to being with you.

Sincerely,

Hubert H. Humphrey
-4«Y V

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Inter-Agency Committee

on Mexican American Affair s
1800 G Street N. W,
Washington, D. C. 20506



HUBERT H. HUMPHREY
' MINNESOTA

1 (niteb 181¢des ,Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

May 18, 1972

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have been going to get in touch with
you for a long time. I look forward to
seeing you on one of my trips to Texas.

I understand you were disappointed in
me for not coming to the G.I. Forum
last year, but, my dear friend, it just
wasn't possible.

I need your help and above all I need
your friendship. I do hope that we can
get together in the not too distant
future.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Hubert H. Humphrey


